
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1219 
 

Asked on 11 October 2023 
 

MR D CRISAFULLI asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier provide an updated cost to date for the Griffith University 
emergency accommodation proposal and details of any ongoing costs still being 
incurred by the government (e.g. hire costs for temporary fencing etc.)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Department of State Development, Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning 
(the department) approved costs totalling $2.1 million which covered a detailed scope 
and design for the project, site preparation and internal demolition works, required 
technical studies and project management fees.  

The department continues to work closely with Griffith University to facilitate an 
orderly hand back of the site while considering the long-term future of the campus.  

On cancellation of the project, the department ceased approving any additional costs in 
respect of the project. While the project is being closed out, some minor expenses are 
being incurred, however these costs remain within the $2.1 million approved costs. 


